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Docket No. 50-293

Mr. Roy A. Anderson

Senior Vice President-Nuclear
Pilgrim Nuclear Pewer Station
Boston Edison Company

RFD #1 Rocky Hili Road
Plyn.outh, Massachusetts 02360

Dear Mr. Anderson:

SUBIECT: EROSION/CORROSION MONITORING PROGRAM INSPECTION AT
PILGRIM NUCLEAR POWER STATION - NRC REGION | INSPECTION
REPORT NO. 50-293/92-12

This letter refers to the inspection intended to promote public health and safety conducted by
Messers P. Patnaik and R. McBrearty of this office from June 8 to June 12, 1992, at the
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station in Plymouth, Massachusetts. Messers. Pamalk and McBrearty
discussed the findings with the members of your staff on June 12, 1992, at the conclusion of

the inspection.

This inspection centered around activities relative to the long-term erosion/corrosion
monitoring program as accomplished in accurdance with NRC requiraments. Generic
Letter 89-08, licensee commitments and procedures. The mitigation of erosion/coriosion in
high energy piping 15 important to maintain pressure boundary component integrity.

The inspection consisted of reviews of analyses, selective examination of procedures and
representative records, interviews with persunnel and observations by mspectors. The
erosion/coriosion program and its implementation was determined to be very good and
effective.

Sincerely,

Clifford ). Anderson, Acting Chief
Ergineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safely
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